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As a musician I travel a lot around the state and country, and this must be the only place I've ever 
been where they plan to replace a bridge with one that does absolutely nothing that the original one 
doesn't already do. 
 
The proposed new bridge is barely higher than the current one and offers no real improvement in 
flood immunity. 
 
The traffic will be as bad in 2021 as what it is already and yet the government wants to waste some 
exorbitant amount of money on the project/  What on earth for? 
 
Seriously, if they go ahead with this it will prove that the clowns are running the circus and we can all 
wait for the next election to get a new ringmaster.  If they've got so much money to burn maybe the 
government should be investing in the music industry - at least talented people learn from their 
mistakes and don't repeat them! 


